
When you want to spend time on your own, such as cleaning up
your house affected by the heavy rain, refreshening your mental
health and so forth, a support member of the Family Support Center
or other childcare facilities will look after your children.

Those who have a Disaster Victim Certificate or are
now applying for it will be able to use this service for free.

*There is a limit to the number of users per day.
*A maximum of 5 days per child. However, the service will end when the budget limit is reached.
*The amount that you pay to a support member for a childcare will be subsidized.

Providing subsidies to those who use a childcare service
by Family Support Center, etc.

We support families and children 
affected by the disaster!!

Akita Prefecture Central Area Childrearing Support Network

Cooperation

Contact

City of Akita・Approved Specified NPO KATARIBA

Application 
steps

*You need to complete the membership procedure for using the Family Support Center. If you are unable to
take the time to complete the enrollment procedures (attending the orientation for user members), please consult
with the Family Support Center.
*Prior to the first use of the Family Support Center, a preliminary meeting will be held, but if you don’t have enough time,
please contact with the Family Support Center.
*Please look up the Family Support Center on the Internet for more information about its system.
*The reception hours of the Family Support Center are weekdays from 9:00 to 18:00 and Saturdays from 9:00 to 17:00 (closed on
Sundays and holidays).
*If you cannot use the Family Support Center, please feel free to contact us at the Gmail address below.

※Family Support Center=Akita City Family Support Center

kodomomimamoristation@gmail.com

＊Akita Prefecture Central Area Childrearing Support Network is an organization consists of childcare supporters in the central region of  
Akita Prefecture.（NPO法人子育て応援Seed、NPO法人Akitaコドモの森、NPO法人ここはぐ、proma Akita、Pour Bèbè、Kids Village  
Akita, and  the others）

Tuesday, August 8, 2023 ~ Sunday, September 10, 2023
A maximum of 7 hours per day from 6am to 10pm.

Those who live in Akita City, have been affected by the heavy rain, and have children of 0 years old up to 6th
grade in elementary school.
*Brothers/sisters of a preschooler and an elementary school student can be looked after together.
*A copy of either a Disaster Victim Certificate (Risai Shomeisho), a copy of the Disaster Victim Certificate application
form, or a Disaster Damage Notice (Higai Todokede Shomeisho) is required to be attached to the following application.

Free (Please pay in advance, and you will be reimbursed later.)

1 Please scan this QR code and fill in the details as soon as
you decide the date you would like to have childcare.

2 

(秋田県央地域子育て支援ネットワーク)

Date:

Eligibility:

Fees:

After you get a reply from us, please contact the Akita City Family Support Center
and request for arrangements (Tel: 018-887-5336).
*If you find it difficult to make a call in Japanese, please consult with us by email.

Leave your children with a caretaker on the days you prefer. (Please pay for the fees.)

Apply for reimbursement of the fees.
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Please feel free to 
contact us in English.

Childcare Station Project for Families affected by Heavy Rain

Akita Kids Network (特定非営利活動法人あきたキッズネットワーク)
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